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MEDICAL GROUP

The Right Care, Right Away




Dear Client:
Please note that due to the THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY  we will be 
closed the following day(s):
Thursday, November 22ND and Friday, November 23RD, 2018
During this time, if any of your employees have a need for our services, please direct them to our Ontario South location at 2171 S. Grove Ave., Ontario, CA for treatment or call (909) 923-4080, they will be open 24/7. On Friday, November 22nd, Chino Hills Office will be open from 8am-5pm.  Their address and telephone number is: 15302 El Prado Rd., Chino, 91710, (909) 393-7222.
We will resume our regular business hours beginning Monday, November 26th, 2018, at 7:30am.
Please note that we will be fully staffed in the days leading up to the holiday and immediately afterwards and would be able to see your employees quickly and get them back to work quickly.  So, don’t let the holiday slow down your organization’s productivity - send your employees to U.S. HealthWorks.

For more information, please contact The Pomona Center at (909) 623-1954.   

Thank you,

U.S. HealthWorks Medical Group

801 Corporate Center Drive, Ste. 130
Pomona, CA 91768
www.ushealthworks.com
